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	Patient’s Name
Address
SUBURB  STATE  Postcode

	


Dear <Insert patient’s name>

This letter is to let you know about the progress and timing of your elective surgery
Change of Clinical Urgency Category
As you are aware, you were referred to <hospital> for elective surgery. The date you were registered on the elective surgery list was <date>.

I write to advise that the clinical urgency category allocated to your surgery did not match the recommended clinical urgency contained in the Elective Surgery Access Policy.  Categories are in place so that patients with similar conditions can be managed fairly.  It also enhances the health system’s ability to manage patient access equitably, so that priority is given to the patients with the greatest clinical need.
Your clinical history and documentation has been reviewed by the <DMS Name, Position> and a decision has been made to change your clinical urgency category from <CUC> to <CUC> as of <date>. Your expected waiting time for surgery is <       >.

Your treating doctor <name> has been advised of this change. 

For further information or if you have any concerns that you wish to discuss, please contact <Treating Dr Name and contact>

Yours sincerely,
	Elective Surgery List Manager Name
	DMS or delegate Name

	Position
	Position

	Date
	


LHD Name

Hospital Name
Hospital address
Locked Mail Bag / PO box

Tel (02)   Fax (02) 

Website: 

